
 
The University of Iowa History of Medicine Society 

Invites you to hear: 

 

Kathy Fait 
Librarian, State Hygienic Laboratory at the University of Iowa 

Speak on: 

 

Memories of Oakdale Sanatorium: 

Iowa’s Tuberculosis Hospital 
 

Thursday, September 22, 2011, 5:30-6:30 

Room 2032, University of Iowa Main Library 
Light refreshments will be served 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
The year was  1906.  Iowa appropri-

ated $50,000 for a State Sanatorium 

for the treatment of tuberculosis.  
Kathy Fait will share information 

about  life at Oakdale Sanatorium 

and the treatments for tuberculosis 
before the advent of antibiotics.  

These included a healthy diet, strong 

in milk and eggs, fresh air which 
meant freezing in the winter and 

roasting in the summer, and more in-

vasive methods like collapsing 
lungs. 

Upcoming Presentation: 
Thursday, October 27, 2011,  5:30-6:30  Paul Greenough, PhD.  Professor, History, University of Iowa   

“Field Epidemiology Meets Occult Culture: Demonic Disease Transmission in the Final Phase of the 

Smallpox Eradication Campaign in India, 1975” 

 
If you are a person with a disability who requires an accommodation in order to participate in this pro-

gram, please contact Donna Hirst, Hardin Library for the Health Sciences (donna-hirst@uiowa.edu),  

335-9154.  The UI History of Medicine Society website is located at: http://hosted.lib.uiowa.edu/
histmed/ 

Pavilion at State Sanatorium  

near Iowa City, Iowa. 

 


